November 29, 1999

This memo has expired

MEMORANDUM NO. 34-99

TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS

FROM: Charles W. Goodman, Construction Engineer

COPIES:  Greg Xanders, Archie Montgomery, David Wang

SUBJECT: FINAL STRAIGHTEDGE

District _Five's plan for straightedging a final surface course by construction staff is attached for
your review.

With the deletion of the 30-day cure, District Five found this method insures timely
straightedging.

You may want to consider this for your District.
Should you have questions, please advise.
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